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Greetings colleagues and friends of IMC 
 

Nice to see everybody in Ruhpolding.  
 

We have had a new board voted in this Year and my ambition, as President is to update you with a 
monthly newsletter to keep informed of IMC activity . 

We will focus on what the majority IMC members want prioritised. 
 

The main issue and concern in Ruhpolding 2009, was that we had to many injuries on the hills.  
The board have therefore decided to structured our organization with more focus and attention to the 
conditions on the ski jumping hills and the well-being and safety of all Athletes 
  

The Board will remain exactly as voted in Ruhpolding.   
We have also complimented the IMC structure with persons recommended at the National Team 
Captains held in Ruhpolding 2009. 
 

 

 

 

 

Please feel free to compliment any ideas for our IMC Newsletter !! 
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IMC Structure and organization for 2009 
 
IMC Board  
James Lambert - IMC president jumbozalambert@yahoo.com 
 

Torborn Haugen - Vice president ts.haugen@c2i.net 
 

Klaus Gunter - IMC Advisor klausguenther-bayreuth@t-online.de 

 

Kristof Gaspiric -  TD Ski Jumping ‘’Bled 2010 ‘ ’kristof.gaspirc@siol.net 

 

Technical and Organization 

 
Don West -   Web Master   westdc@plattsburgh.edu 

 

Jason Weller - Organization and communication 

british_imc_team@yahoo.co.uk 

 

We will be looking at strengthening the Technical and organisation areas in the near future. New information 
will be posted in the future news letters 

IMC Delegates 

Alexander Diess - TD  ski jumping     alexander.diess@aon.at  

 
Guttorm Bakke  - TD Ski Jumping  Advisor conditions and safety ggbakke@portalen.no 

 

Erkki Ahtainen – TD Nordic Combined and Competitions erkki.ahtiainen@pp1.inet.fi 
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An email from the German Ski 
Federation was sent to Klaus 
Gunter  congratulating the IMC 
for the successful event.   
 

  Ruhpolding 2009 
 

 

  

  

 

           



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Editor: James Lambert 
 
Phone: 
+46 702177447  
E-Mail: 
jumbozalambert@yahoo.com 
 

IMC- Peace and 
Tolerance 

 

 

IMC Finances 
 
Klaus Gunter collected 1.610,00 Euros from the Host in 
Ruhpolding  
 
K-40 with 117 athletes a´ 5.00 euros = 585,00,  
K-65 with 138 athletes  a’ 5,00  = 690,00, 
K- 100 with 67 atheltes a` 5,00 = 335,00) 
 
This is to be deposited in an official IMC account. Activity 
of money on this account will be disclosed in our monthly 
news letters. 
 

 

See more IMC news from  Don West 
http://www.skijumpeast.com/masters/imcr2009.htm 

 
 

The next newsletter at the end of April will hopefully include an update of the 
ongoing agreements for World winter games in Bled Slovenia 2010 

http://www.2010mastersgames.com/WWMG2010_en,,.htm 

 

Also with recommendations for safety from  Kristof Gaspiric - TD 
Ski Jumping ‘ ’Bled 2010 ‘ ’ 
 

Next Newsletter  

March 2009 

 


